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Sent: 07 December 2022 10:00
To: Strategic Transport
Subject: Parking 
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Flag Status: Flagged
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CAUTION: This email originated outside the Central Bedfordshire Council network. Do NOT click on links, open attachments 
or respond unless you are sure that the email is legitimate. If you believe this to be a spam email, report it to the Service 

Desk at https://centralbedfordshire.samanage.com/catalog_items/1053685-report-received-email/service_requests/new 
 

Before worrying about the parking for newly constructed buildings PLEASE ADDRESS THE DANGER OUR CHILDREN 
ARE IN WALKING TO SCHOOL DUE TO LACK OF SCHOOL PARKING, LACK OF TRAFFIC WARDENS AND LACK OF 
BOLLARDS BEING USED TO BLOCK PARKING ON PAVEMENTS AT KITELANDS ROAD RESULTING IN DANGER FOR OUR 
KIDS 
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